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15th July 2020 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 

I am writing to share with you how Denton Community College intends to issue GCSE results to your child 
on Results day (Thursday 20th August 2020). The procedures for your child to receive their GCSE Grades on 
the 20th August 2020 will differ from previous years as a result of the unprecedented conditions created by 
the Coronavirus pandemic. However, as a college we believe that it is important that students have the 
opportunity to receive their GCSE results in person, at college, on the day they are released. 

In order to do this we are putting in place clear guidance so that we are able to maintain a safe and COVID-
Secure environment for both staff and students. We are proposing to give the students their GCSE results in 
the following manner. 

Students will be given a timeslot to attend college to receive their results, the time they are allocated will be 
linked to their form tutor group. Students must not arrive before their allotted time, students must arrive at the 
time allotted to them. 

 On arrival at college students must wait outside the main entrance of the college and maintain social 
distance in line with government guidance.  

 Students will be invited into college to collect their results.  

 Students will be expected to sanitise their hands on arrival and sign for their results. 

 Guidance will be available from the local colleges on the day 

Students should consult the times allocated for forms and arrive at the time indicated: 

Form Time 

11 Adlington 9.30am 

11 Bussell 9.45am 

11 Coe 10.00am 

11 Dench 10.15am 

11 Holmes 10.30am 

11 Lennon  10.45am 

11 Lowry 11.00am 

11 McKellen 11.15am 

11 Redgrave 11.30am 

11 Thompson 11.45am 

 
Students who are unable to attend are allowed to send a representative to collect their results, however the 
representative must have signed permission from the student. Any uncollected results will be sent out by first 
class post at 12.30pm. 
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Please see the additional letter in relation to guidance on results and grade allocation. In the meantime I wish 
you a happy and relaxing holiday and look forward to sharing your child’s achievements with you on Thursday 
20th August. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
 

Mr J Haslam 
Assistant Headteacher 
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